
CALL TO WORSHIP
PSALM 77:13-15

HYMNS
11 "ALL CREATURES OF OUR GOD AND KING"
126 "BEHOLD OUR GOD"
187 "BEFORE THE THRONE OF GOD ABOVE"

CONGREGATIONAL PRAYER

SCRIPTURE READING
HEBREWS 8:1-13

HYMNS
381 "THE SOLID ROCK"
78 "GRACE GREATER THAN OUR SIN"
368 "SPEAK, O LORD"

MESSAGE
"GOD'S HOLINESS ON DISPLAY"  
EXODUS 25-26
PASTOR KEVIN WILLIAMS

CLOSING HYMN
*PP "THE GOSPEL SONG"

BENEDICTION

M E A D O W L A N D S
B A P T I S T  C H U R C H

MORNING WORSHIP SERVICES
17  Ju ly  |  9:30am or 1 1am 

Nursery (0-3)
9:30am and 11am

(Adult Bible Study
Fellowship Groups  &
Children's/Teens Sunday
School will resume in
September.)

Sod Turning & Prayer
of Dedication
10:50am and 12:20pm
Just south of the church
gym on the new
property immediately
following each service.

Vacation Bible School
6:30pm-8:30pm
"Mystery Island:
Tracking Down the One
True God" begins
tonight and runs
through Thursday
evening.

*words available on screen only



C A L E N D A R
I T E M S

Sunday -Thursday (17-21
July)
6:30-8:30pm
Vacation Bible School

Wednesday (20 July)
We will not be having our
regular Bible Study and
Prayer time due to VBS.

(Kids 4 Truth & Teen Bible
Study will resume in the fall)

Friday (22 July)
9:30am-12:30pm
VBS Clean-up
All available help is
welcomed.

E V E N T S

THIS WEEK:
24 July 
3:30pm
Room 207 (Fireside Room)
Bridal shower for Alisha Lewis. See bulletin board for
more details.

30 July
9:00am-10:00am
All men (including boys) are invited to join our
missionary, Jeremie Roy, for breakfast at the church.
This is a great time to fellowship with other men and
hear more about the Roy’s ministry.

30 July
12:30pm-3:30pm
Sincere Hearts Ladies is hosting a Salad 'Supper' at
the home of Holly Williams. Our missionary Amy Roy
will be joining us.  Please bring any type of salad, from
greens to dessert, with serving utensil. If you are under
40, we ask that you also bring a lawn chair. The
address and directions to the Williams home are
available at the welcome desk.

31 July
Guest Speaker: Jeremie Roy, MBC Missionary to Spain

1-6 August Teen Camp  
8-12 August Junior Camp
Please register online by July 24 at
foundationbaptistchurch.com. For more information,
please contact Pastor Greg Rodman: (403) 852-2340
gcrodmans@gmail.com. If transportation is needed to
and/or from camp, please contact Pastor Mark
(mrichmond@meadowlandsbaptist.com) by July 24.



T H E  B U R R I L L S
I N  M A L T A

July 2022 

Thank you for praying for us! The last few months have passed quickly amidst the
daily schedule of life and ministry. We are grateful for the Lord's work in Malta and
the opportunities He gives us to serve Him. Our church attendance has been
increasing, which has brought us new people to connect with along with the return
of those we have not seen for a long time. We recently organized a new members'
class and will soon welcome four people into our church membership. Two of them
were baptized in May and are already serving in various ways. Growth is exciting!
Others have recently connected with our ministry and do not have a clear
understanding of the gospel. We have new attendees who have begun attending
after moving away from the conflict zone in Eastern Europe. Though their English is
very limited, they want to fellowship with God's people and use live google translate
during the services. There are others who have inquired about baptism and we
anticipate another baptism service mid-summer. In our context, we regularly
encounter diverse and complex situations that require wisdom to navigate.  We
covet your prayers as we seek to represent Christ and minister truth into many
different life circumstances and cultural backgrounds. 

Our building project has surged forward in the last months due to workers returning
to the site and the receipt of tremendously generous provisions from donors. We are
amazed at the ways the Lord has provided for us and anticipate moving our services
upstairs in a matter of weeks. We have secured new doors and other finishings that
will be fabricated and delivered over the next couple months. Though we plan to
begin using the "upper room" before everything is finished, we will plan a special
service to commemorate the Lord's provision in early Autumn. These have been full
months! Our children finished their school year last week, and I attended two D.Min
modules in Iowa from Malta via Zoom at the beginning of June. Our field
administrator, Steve Gault, visited mid-month, and we anticipate other visitors over
the summer months. We thank the Lord for sustaining us and giving us good health.
Pray that our family will be recharged and grow spiritually over the summer. Rowan
will be applying for a program at MCAST (Malta College of Art, Science, and
Technology) for his last two years of high school, and the other children will continue
in their schools at the end of September. Rowan is helping teach a children's self-
defence class (Krav Maga) over the summer and all four children will also participate
in a sports/swimming program three mornings a week. Erica finished her ladies'
Bible study in June and continues to teach the children's church each week along
with counseling ladies in the church. Pray that the Lord will further conform our
church into the image of Christ, and pray that we would see people trust Christ for
salvation. Besides the leadership mentorship program at church, I am discipling a
couple men and involved in various counseling situations. We continue to be grateful
for the Baptist Mid-Missions team of the Tanis and Mifsud families that we work
together with. May the Lord keep us faithful and cause us to bear fruit to his glory! 

Thank you for praying for us and financially supporting the Lord's work in Malta.

In Christ,
Josh, Erica, Rowan, Kian, Selah, and Naya Burrill 

"Praying always with all prayer and supplication in the Spirit, and watching thereunto with all
perseverance and supplication for all saints; and for me, that utterance may be given unto
me, that I may open my mouth boldly, to make known the mystery of the gospel." 
-- Ephesians 6:19-20 

M I S S I O N A R Y
U P D A T E



CONTACT INFORMATION

CHURCH OFFICE
780-440-1195

KEVIN WILLIAMS
PASTOR
587-635-2758

MARK RICHMOND
FAMILY PASTOR
587-635-2752

JEFF MCCONNELL
PASTORAL INTERN
587-635-2751

DAVID TREAU
CHURCH ADMINISTRATOR
587-635-2753

GIVING

A giving receptacle is
located by the church
office door.  E-transfer is
also available. From your
bank's website, select
the e-transfer feature.
The email address to
transfer to is                          
donations@meadowlands
baptist.com. Your
donation will be
automatically accepted,
and you will receive a
confirmation of the
transfer.  

SUBSCRIBE TO OUR
EMAILS: 

Stay Connected
Sign up at
meadowlandsbaptist.com

MEADOWLANDS BAPTIST CHURCH

Address: 2215-17 St. NW, Edmonton, AB
Email: info@meadowlandsbaptist.com
Website: meadowlandsbaptist.com

ACCESS MBC SERMONS ANYTIME!

Download ChurchOne App on your mobile device
and type in our member ID or code to get started.
Member ID: meadowlands
Code ID#: 02371


